

171 Front Avenue Saint Paul, MN 55117 651-488-4485 fax: 651-488-0343

district6ed@dist6pc.org

March 27, 2013

Michael Hahm Director/ Parks and Recreation 25 W. 4th Street, 500 CHA Saint Paul, Minnesota 55102

As you are aware the Trillium project has been diligently worked on by the community and supported by District 6 Panning Council for over twenty years.

District 6 Planning Council held two meetings with community notification regarding what the neighborhood refers to as Trillium. Kathleen Anglo was present as well. The naming of the site was discussed and the neighbors have decided that the name should be; "Trout Brook Nature Sanctuary" and District 6 Planning Council concur.

Thank-you for your consideration of this and if you have questions, please contact the office at the numbers above.

Regards,

Jeff Martens

Jeff Martens Land Use Task Force Chairman Board of Director's Vice Chairman

Cc: Ward 5